
 

 
Notification 

Change in Benchmark  
of Krungsri Star Plus Fund 

and Krungsri Star Multiple Fund 
 

Krungsri Asset Management Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) would like to inform you of the change of benchmark 
used in Krungsri Star Plus Fund (KFSPLUS) and Krungsri Star Multiple Fund (KFSMUL) to make it more suitable for and 
reflect portfolio of the funds as follows:  
 

Benchmark 

Old Changed to  

Krungsri Star Plus Fund 
The average of (the average interest rate for one-year 
fixed deposit, individual-type accounts of Bangkok Bank, 
Kasikorn Bank and Siam Commercial Bank) and (the 
ThaiBMA Index return) 

The average of [the average interest rate on a three-
month fixed deposit 1 million Baht in individual-type 
accounts of Bangkok Bank, Kasikorn Bank and Siam 
Commercial Bank] and [three-month ThaiBMA Zero Rate 
Return Government Bond Index (ZRR Index)] 

Krungsri Star Multiple Fund 
The average of (SET Index) and (the average of the 
interest rates for one-year deposits for individual-type 
accounts of Bangkok Bank, Kasikorn Bank and Siam 
Commercial Bank and the return rate of governmental 
bonds and the ThaiBMA Index Return) 

ThaiBMA Government Bond Index Sub Group 1  
(tenor in range of 1 – 3 years) 

 
The above change in benchmark shall take effect from 3 May 2016 onwards. 
 
Should you have any queries or require any further information, please contact your account manager or our 

customer relation staff at 02-657-5757 press 2 or via email at krungsriasset.clientservice@krungsri.com. 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 


